APCD slocleanair

From: Dorothy Hines <dp1hines@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 20, 2021 8:01 PM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]Hearing Board 3 -24-2021 Public Comment

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

Two points:

1. The ODSVRA particulate matter reduction measures implemented in prior years, plus those to be implemented this
year are insufficient to achieve the overall SOA objectives within the remaining time. The Hearing Board is duty bound
to direct APCD staff and State Parks to provide a road map of prospective measures that demonstrates the feasibility of

achieving the SOA objectives by the end of 2023. Anything short of ensuring State Parks clearly and
actively demonstrates the SOA objectives will be met within the prescribed timeframe
is tantamount to irresponsible oversight.

2. The draft PWP that includes significant development on the current Phillips property is such
that requires Jim Anderson to resign or be removed from the Hearing Board due to significant
conflict of interest. This is clearly a no brainer.

Dorothy Hines



